
Douglas Station Apartments  
Neighborhood Meeting 
July 27, 2021 
 
Notes: 
 
Joel and Michala Foster, the property owners across Sycamore at 6 NW Sycamore provided two 
comments.   
 

- One comment was related to their mailbox and where it’s located.  It’s located east of their 
property on Sycamore and they have to stop in the road to check their mail.  It’s currently 
inconvenient and could get worse if there’s more traffic on Sycamore.  They’d like to know if 
they can have their mail delivered someplace on or closer to their property.    

- The other comment was related to the traffic light at Sycamore and Douglas.  They feel like the 
light takes a long time now if you’re turning N onto Douglas off Sycamore and would like the 
timing of that light to be considered if there’s more traffic on Sycamore. 

 


